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Local healthcare forum for the community 

What IS Palliative Care? – October 30 
 

 

Explore how to manage healthcare related symptoms in a way that is consistent with your personal 

and family values.  Could you benefit from Palliative Care services?   

 

Muskegon, MI, October 18, 2018 – Harbor Palliative Care will be offering a local healthcare forum 

entitled “What is Palliative Care?” on Tuesday, October 30, 2018 from 4:00pm to 5:30pm at 

Sanctuary at the Park (570 S. Harvey Street, Muskegon). 

 

This event will allow community members and healthcare professionals to hear more about the 

benefits of including Palliative Care with an advanced illness.  Quality of life, pain and symptom 

management, a full care team for you and your loved one.  

 

There is no cost for this event; however, seating is limited. To register visit www.eventbrite.com 

and do an event search for “Palliative Care in Muskegon, MI” and complete the online registration.  

 

If you have any questions or for more information, contact Sanctuary at the Park at 231.672.2202 

or Harbor Palliative Care at 231.722.0382.   

 

A special thank you to Sanctuary at the Park, and Mercy Health VNS for partnering in this valuable 

workshop. 
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